TO

SECRETARY

HOUSING INDUSTRY REGULATORY AUTHORITY
WEST BENGAL

SIR

Most respectfully | would like to draw your kind attention that we have started a construction
work at hodling No 10 Agrasain Street, Liluah How-711204.

Before the start of the work there was no such Regulation as HIRA.As HIRA formed and we
became aware of the new regulations overtime, we took our best efforts te start and file the

application for our project.

Our company took the best efforts to understand the new regulations and file a application for
our project. We filed our 1% application online via HIRA website on Jan, 2019 and have the
application fees Rs.62,400/- via online banking. Overall it seems that the process took more
time than expected.

Being a reputed real estate company developer and law abiding company we took the first
priarity in filing petition for HIRA number. We know that the process has taken time, as one
knows that one take time to adjust change; so has our company.

| would request you to consider our lack of knowledge towards this new change that was

brought up by honorable government and request you to waive the fine imposed upon us in

the process of applying for HIRA Number for our project.(MANGALMURTI ENCLAVE)
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Regards yancAL MURTH DEVEL (PERS




